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Professor Moguillansky, President 
Agrupacion de Neurorradiologia Argentina (ANRA-FAARDIT)  
 
Dear Dr. Moguillansky: 
 
On behalf of the Executive Committee of the World Federation of Neuroradiological Societies, we are very pleased to announce 
that the Agrupacion de Neurorradiologia Argentina (ANRA-FAARDIT) has been elected by the General Assembly as a full 
member of the Federation. 

 
We are delighted that your Society has become part of the Federation’s network, and we sincerely thank you for your support. 

 
Key benefits of membership will include: inclusion in the forward planning and direction of the Federation’s forward strategic 
direction; support from the Federation’s network for direct requests to contribute to and to circulate educational and research 
endeavors within Argentina, access and contribution to the Federation’s developing global network; and financial support through 
travelling grants to young Argentinian neuroradiologists. 

 
There will be an initial period of 12 months during which the membership of the Agrupacion de Neurorradiologia Argentina 
(ANRA-FAARDIT) will be without any charge. Following this, there will be a nominal and small annual fee, which will be 
administered by Karen Lyp, the Federation’s senior administrator. 

 
We are honored and privileged to have you as part of the New Dynamic within the Federation, and we thank you for your 
friendship and support. 

 
With all our best wishes 
  

            
Professor Wan-Yuo Guo    Dr Daniel Birchall 
President, WFNRS    President-Elect, WFNRS 
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